Walnut Creek Homeowners Association 
Board of Directors Meeting June 13, 2022
Strawberry Knoll Elementary School
Minutes


The meeting was convened at 7:15.

Clyde Lutter, Dave Knocket, Dave Goldstein and Walt Kelley Members of the Board and Mike Coburn, Community Manager were present. Several Members of the community were present.


Because no quorum could be established for the Annual Meeting, the Board of Directors designated July 11, 2022, the regularly scheduled Board of Directors meeting, as the date to reconvene the Annual Meeting.  The meeting will be held at Strawberry Knoll Elementary School at 7:00 p.m.

The Board of Directors invited members of the community to voice concerns and the following were raised:
· One homeowner expressed a desire to have sidewalks in the community.  The Board advised homeowners interested in sidewalks to contact Montgomery County inasmuch as the sidewalks would be within the county right-of-way.
· Several homeowners wanted to discuss corrections at the tennis court such as repairing the nets and perhaps installing a lock on the gate to the court.
· Homeowners complained about the abuse of parking regulations by some residents in the Centerway Road parking lots.
· Homeowners expressed concerns about a particular tree which is in need of pruning or removal.

After having heard of concerns from the community, the Board of Directors passed a resolution authorizing certain tree trimming or removal by Pak Lawn Service.

The Board of Directors directed Mike Coburn to pursue the county program of installing pet waste stations in the community.  Mike reported that in past years Montgomery County installed the pet waste stations and maintained them for one year after which it would be the responsibility of the Association to have the stations emptied and cleaned.

After hearing complaints from the community and Board members, the Board of Directors committed to redouble efforts to tow violators and asked Mike Coburn to coordinate with the Association’s towing contractor.

One Director reported disposing of bulk trash within the community on Centerway Road.  The Community Manager was directed to contact the violators to have the trash cleaned up.




The meeting adjourned at 7:44 PM.  

These minutes were prepared by Mike Coburn for approval by the Board of Directors
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